-----Original Message-----

From: Penny Perriss [mailto: ]

Sent: 28 February 2013 11:33

To: Simon Dean

Subject: Bishops End (Bishop Blaise Inn)

Dear Mr Dean,

I am a resident at Sibford Ferris and am writing to request that the building work and the business trading are stopped at the Bishop Blaise Inn. The Noquets do not appear to have any regard for the instructions they were given after the Planning Appeal. The Builders who were employed there already continued and he has now opened the former bottle store as a wood burning stove show room and is open for business. In addition, judging by the lights at the Inn, the Noquets are living there although the 6 months residency they were given expires very soon.

Mr Noquet has made it quite clear to everyone that the Inn will never open again as a pub - 'over my dead body' - and maybe it never will but the flouting of the regulations is breathtaking and unless the rules are enforced it will be a complete breakdown of law and order.

I hope you will be able to resolve this problem very soon.

Yours sincerely,

Penny Perriss (Mrs)

Sent from my iPad

